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Our learning this week… 

Final Project Outcome 

We are busy working hard towards our final outcome of our ‘Is Life 

Fair?’ Project. The children are working towards our stall at the school 

Christmas Fair. We are hosting a Fair Trade stall where we will be giving 

out our persuasive Fair Trade leaflets, which we have been writing and 

designing in class. We will also be selling our Fair Trade bakes, which we 

have been planning and costing this week and will be baking next week. 

In addition we are also selling Fair Trade necklaces made by a group of 

children from the orphanage in Uganda we have made links with. 

Maths 

We have been learning how to calculate equivalent fractions and how to 

simplify fractions. We have then been trying to solve real life problems 

involving fractions. We have also been doing some tricky maths working 

out the costs of making our cakes and potential profits. 

 

P.E We have been developing basketball skills. 
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